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Filming in Ghajn Tuffieha Bay – Malta West Coast 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners and sea 
craft owners that filming activities will take place in Ghajn Tuffieha Bay – on the West 
Coast of Malta between the 8th May until the 12th May 2012. Time of Filming will be 
between 1400 hours and 2100 hours. 
 
The filming will take place from point C and out to sea as shown on the attached 
chart: 
 
In view of the above a clear horizon is required when filming. Mariners navigating in 
the area indicated during filming are requested to keep watch on VHF Channel 12 
and cooperate with the crew and police in the area. They are to comply with 
instructions issued by VTS (Valletta Port Control). 
 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 194, 2537 and 2538. 
 




